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On May 4, Diane Gardner and I represented the Flint area hospitals as well as MHSLA at 
the Annual MSU/FAME Research Forum.  We had a display, candy, and doctor themed 
rubber duckies as give-a-ways.  The poster board display was made a McLaren and is 
interchangeable.  The Flint part is Velcro, so any area in Michigan can use it.  If 
interested just send a request to Melanie Bednarski at Genesys or Diane Gardner at 
McLaren. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
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